
Juvenile services staff across all roles in short-term detention 
and residential or secure care facilities are invited to complete 
the survey. Including those with and without experience working 
with young offenders with brain injury.

The survey takes approximately 30 minutes to complete and if 
your state allows, you can enter your name into a random 
drawing for one of 50, $100 gift cards.

Please forward this opportunity to others who work in your 
facility or network.

Help us learn more about how to improve life 
outcomes of young offenders with brain injury

Click here to take 
the survey

https://oregon.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3w7ZFCdcsBLkhtc

